Cyndie Martel

From:

kenpetrilla@gmail.com

Sent:

Wednesday, October 9, 2024 3:21 PM

To:

Cyndie Martel

Subject:

Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Pickleball in Ross

Ken Petrilla kenpetrilla@gmail.com 415-308-8233

Begin forwarded message:

From: kenpetrilla@gmail.com

Date: October 8, 2024 at 7:34:21 PM PDT

To: cwkmisc@gmail.com, juliemcmillan@comcast.net, eliz.robbins@gmail.com,

tdowlingtor@gmail.com, salter4ross@gmail.com

Subject: RE: Pickleball in Ross

From: kenpetrilla@gmail.com < kenpetrilla@gmail.com >

Sent: Friday, October 04, 2024 4:49 PM

To: cwkmisc@gmail.com; juliemcmillan@comcast.net; eliz.robbins@gmail.com;

tdowlingtor@gmail.com; salter4ross@gmail.com

Subject: Pickleball in Ross

Dear Council Members,

As a Ross resident, I am writing to express my support for pickleball in Ross. It seems to me that the current situation is not bothering anyone. Has the Council received any noise complaints or merely comments by residents that they are anticipating noise? If you want to be proactive without going nuclear, why not allow what is in place and approve or disapprove applications for new courts on a case-by-case basis. I suggest letting pickleball in Ross play out (no pun intended) and address the matter if an issue develops.

I support pickleball in Ross without restrictions. Restrictions such as no lights for outdoor play or time limits such as 9AM-6PM can be considered as and when necessary.

Cheers.

Ken Petrilla 45 Wellington Ave. P.O. Box 1724 Ross, CA 94957 415 308 8233 kenpetrilla@gmail.com